
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 
Public consultation 
 
  

Montréal’s policy on community action  

  
The Commission sur le développement social et la diversité montréalaise (the committee) is 
organizing a public consultation on its draft policy titled Politique montréalaise pour l’action 
communautaire. All members of the population and Montréal’s community organizations are 
invited to take part. The committee is supported by the city’s Service de la diversité et de 
l’inclusion sociale, which has prepared a document to get the consultation process underway. 

Information session 

The consultation will begin with a presentation of the document, which is open to all interested 
parties:  

City hall, council chamber 
Wednesday, November 13, 2019   
9:30 a.m. to 12 p.m. 
155 Rue Notre-Dame Est 

Tabling of opinions and briefs 

The committee of 11 elected officials will then hold a public hearings for interested individuals and 
organizations to present their briefs and opinions. Several sessions are scheduled during the 
weeks of February 10 and 17, 2020. All the sessions will be webcast. 

The public meetings will be held in the council chamber of city hall located at  155 Rue Notre-
Dame Est.   

Wednesday, February 12, 2020, 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

Thursday, February 13, 2020, 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. * 

Tuesday, February 18, 2020, 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Thursday, February 20, 2020, 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. * 

* These meetings will be held if required, depending on the number of registrations.  
 
The committee will publicly adopt its recommendations in the spring of 2020. The date will be 
announced later. 

Additional information and registrations 

For the complete calendar or details on how to take part and register to speak at any of the public 
meetings, go to ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions.  Everyone is welcome.  

Accessibility 

The room is accessible to persons with reduced mobility. A hearing aid system is available in the 
council chamber by tuning into 100.3 FM. A visual and tactile interpretation service can also be 
provided on request, subject to the availability of interpreters, by contacting the Service du greffe 
at least five days in advance. 

INFORMATION:   

Service du greffe 
   Division des élections, du soutien aux commissions et de la règlementation 
   155 Rue Notre-Dame Est  
   Montréal  (Québec) H2Y 1B5 
   Telephone: 514 872-3000   
 commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
   @Comm_MTL 
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